

49 Court Street, P.O. Box 995 Binghamton, NY 13902-0995 Phone: (800) 836-6740 – (607) 772-8860

Fax: (607) 722-4513 www.visitbinghamton.org

August 12, 2013

Mr. Rob Warholic 8 Newton Avenue Binghamton, NY 13903

Dear Rob:

I would like to thank you for your leadership on hosting the US Golf Local League (USGLL). The weather was a little shaky last week, but the weekend was picture perfect!

Greater Binghamton has many positive qualities for hosting events including our central location, affordability, and warm hospitality. Our community benefits greatly from the economic impact generated by out of town visitors.

When you begin planning for next our next chance to host this, give me a call so I can help! I can be reached at (607) 772-8863, ext. 329; or e-mail address <a href="mailto:judi@visitbinghamton.org">judi@visitbinghamton.org</a>. It is always a pleasure working with you.

Sincerely yours,

Judi

Judi Hess, Manager Tourism & Special Events